
07 September 2023 

FERNANDO JUDE R GARCIA 
Authorized Representative 
CTX TECHNOLOGIES, INC. 
Unit 804 Antel 2000 Corporate Center 
121 Valero St, Salcedo Village 
Makati City 

Dear Mr. Garcia: 

Relative to the procurement for the Provision of Services of Various IT Personnel for the Customization of 
the Human Resources Management Information System (HRMIS) of an Open Source Enterprise Resource 
Planning (ERP) Software under Public Bidding No. 2023-027, we are pleased to inform you that the Securities 
and Exchange Commission has accepted your bid in the amount of SIX MILLION FIFTY ONE THOUSAND PESOS 
(Php6,051,000.00) in accordance with the terms and conditions provided in the Bid Documents. 

A standard government contract/Purchase Order shall cover the award. Delivery of the Service is required within 
the delivery period as provided in the Bid Documents. 

As required under the law, you are required as a condition prior to the signing of the contract/Purchase Order the 
submission of the performance security within ten (10) days from receipt, manual or otherwise, of this notice. 
We highly encourage the submission of the required performance security at the earliest possible time for faster 
facilitation of the documents. 

Securities and 
Exchange 
Commission 

NOTICE OF AWARD 

Kindly return the original copy of this Notice of Award within calendar three (3) days with your signature in the 
Conforme portion. 

telephone number: 
mobile number: 
email address: 

For further details, please coordinate with the Procurement Division through any of the following contact 
information: 

Thank you. 

Very truly yours, 

FILBERT CATALID F. FLORES III 
Authorized Representative of the 

Head of the Procuring Entity 

(02) 8-818-5330 
0998-841-3540 
bacsecretariat@sec.gov.ph 

CONFORME: 

CTX TECHNOLOGIES, INC. 

(FERNANDOJUbE E GARCIA 
Dáte: O9|03)0Uy 
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